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BULK REFUSE 
 

Glasgow City Council has suspended bulk refuse uplifts during the pandemic and 

put all its manpower into keeping domestic bin uplifts going.  We have done our 

own uplifts on an ‘as needed’ basis, but we are now moving to a regular cycle. 

 In the absence of the Council’s service, we will carry out fortnightly bulk 

refuse uplifts.  The first of these will start next Tuesday (16th June), and follow 

thereafter on Tuesdays 30th June, 14th July, 28th July and so on until further notice. 

 If you live in a flat, please store your bulk refuse in your home until the 

Monday before uplift, and then take it to your usual muster point. 

 If you live in a house, or cottage flat, please call us on Freephone 0800 

0189760, or 0141 634 0555, leave a message to tell us that you need a bulk refuse 

uplift and someone from the Association will get back to you to make 

arrangements.  You can also email us – enquiries@nvha.or.uk – to let us know that 

you require a bulk refuse uplift. 

 It’ll take us a couple of days to get round the area but we’ll get it moved as 

quickly as we can.  It would be helpful too if you would keep your bulk refuse in 

your house until the Monday before the scheduled uplift; that way we will avoid stuff 

lying about for ages and getting strewn everywhere.   

If you have white goods that you need to get rid of, call us 0800 

0189760/0141 634 0555, or email us (enquiries@nvha.org.uk) to let us know.  

We’ll then arrange an uplift; you’ll need to get the appliance outside and we’ll get it 

from there. 

If you have any questions about this, get in touch with us at the Office. 

Thank you! 

NORTH VIEW 
Housing Association 


